Dear Sir/Madame,
 
Hope this email finds you well.

My name is Luljete Berisha and I am contacting you as the head of the International office of UKZ – University "Kadri Zeka" in Gjilan, Kosovo 
 
We are Public University with more than 8000 students. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have 4 faculties: Faculty of Education; Faculty of Economics; Faculty of Law and Faculty of Computer Sciences (all in bachelor degree) and two programs in Master degree; E-Governance and Local Governance and Democratic Societies.


Please visit our website for more information concerning our degrees:  www.uni-gjilan.net 
 
On the following of the Erasmus+ Call of 2019, I would like you to know that we are available for establishing cooperation within the framework of KA107 – International Credit Mobility and also to become partners in a project of KA2.

 In case you need any further information please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Luljete Berisha
Universiteti "Kadri Zeka" 
Gjilan, Republika e Kosovës
Tel: +381 (0) 280 390 112

